
 
1880 Normandy Street, LaSalle, Ontario, N9H 1P8 

Phone: 519-969-5210 
Fax: 519-969-2662 

LaSalle Police Service Public Memorandum 

To: Deputy Chief Jason Woods 

From: Staff Sergeant Mike Foreman 

Date: January 9, 2023 

Subject: 2022 Collection of Identifying Information in Certain Circumstances Year End 
Report 

Total Number of Collections - 0 

The LaSalle Police Service collection of identifying information is not disproportionate to any one 
racialized group or sex. 

No attempted or actual collections where sections 12(c) (d) (e) came into effect. (See Appendix A for 
reference to sections 12(c) (d) (e)) 

There were no collections and therefore no evidence that any neighborhoods were targeted more than 
others. 

There were no unauthorized database checks done by any officers. 

ALL patrol and CID personnel completed the CIICC training as per the OPCVA Training Module with Certificates 
of completion in 2020/2021. This is mandatory training for all new police officers when they enter their Basic 
Constable training at the Ontario Police College. 

Respectfully, 

Staff Sergeant #212 

Mike FOREMAN 
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